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Wednesday, 18 December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Key Dates for Year 8 Options Process 

 

I am writing to inform you of some important changes to the dates for the options process this year, 

affecting students in Year 8.  

 

Due to the recent decision to continue with the current timetable until July 2020, the dates for the 

options process have been deferred by approximately four weeks. The new dates are listed below.  

 

Friday 7th February   Option Booklets will be sent home 
Tuesday 11th February   Options Assembly will take place and option forms are provided 
Wednesday 12th February  Options Evening will take place 
Monday 24th February   Deadline for returning forms with options choices 

 

 

Students in Year 8 have already had one options assembly in which they have been encouraged to 

think about subjects they may wish to continue with next year and ideas for future careers. More 

information will follow to help with these choices next term. 

 

We appreciate your support in this matter and wish you all a restful holiday. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Mrs J Logan 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

mailto:contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk
http://www.rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk/

